I am an Oregon motorcyclist. | request that you vote in favor of SB574. Lane filtering has been shown to reduce congestion as well
as eliminating the possibility of being struck from behind while stopped in the road. Other states and many countries allow the
practice. With the proper education campaign prior to implementation, | believe it would be successful in Oregon as well.

Thank you.

Matthew Schmidt
Coos Bay



